
3 November 2015  
 

MiLOC GROUP LIMITED 
 

UPDATE ON SUBSTANTIAL SHAREHOLDING 
 

 
MiLOC Group Limited (“MiLOC” or the “Company”) announces that today it received 
notifation that one of its substantial shareholders, Mr. Lim Yi Shenn (“Mr. Lim”), has 
bought 1,000,000 shares of MiLOC.  
 
Prior to the transaction, Mr. Lim’s interest was 3,234,623, representing 4.76% of total 
outstanding shares of MiLOC. Following the transaction, Mr. Lim’s interest becomes 
4,234,623, representing 6.23% of total outstanding shares of MiLOC.  
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:-  
  
ONG Ban Poh Michael - Chief Executive Officer, MiLOC Tel: +852 2110 4221 

Ronnie CHOI - Chief Financial Officer, MiLOC Tel: +852 2110 4221  

Philip Secrett - Corporate adviser, Grant Thornton UK LLP Tel: +44 (0) 20 7383 5100 

Jamie Barklem - Corporate adviser, Grant Thornton UK LLP Tel: +44 (0) 20 7865 2692 
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